SCMGA Minutes Jan 11, 2018

Members Present:

Bill Fitzpatrick, Wayne Van Horn, Rich Lybolt, Mike Dunn, Mike Guzek, Vance Coleman, Jeff Back, Steve Honsberger, Johnny Pearson, Dale Mondloch, Joe Chaney, Bob Vickney, Joe Swain, Dennis Meeter Guests Attending:

Jerry Walczak, Brian Duthu, Bill Marshall, Linda Frey, Diana Orges, Rick Frey, Sandi Ball, Jon Dawson, Scott Kedzior.

Meeting Called to Order at 3:00 PM By President Bill Fitzpatrick.

Roll Call Taken and a quorum was not present.

Secretaries Report: A motion was made and seconded to accept the minutes of the December 2017 meeting.

Treasurer's Report: The Treasurer's Report was presented by Mike Dunn accepted and filed for audit.

Director of Golf Report: Directors report was presented by Brian Duthu and accepted.

Pro Shop Manager Report: No report given

RCSC representative: Jerry Walczak stated that Dan Schroeder was elected to the RCSC board and will sit as co-chair on the Golf Advisory Council.

Tournament Committee Report: Wayne Van Horn reported the upcoming extravaganza tournament is scheduled and signups are coming in.

Old Business: We need volunteers to serve as board members,
Dale Mondloch offered to serve if allowed to continue on the
Greens committee for Riverview. Being Researched.

New Business:

Rick Frey Monitor at South Golf course asked for guidance in

determining the equitable way to calculate handicaps when having 2 member and 4 member competition. After discussion it was recommended that the formula provided by the USGA be used.

Course Reports:

General comment for most courses are that divots need to be filled and Ball Marks repaired. Bunkers also need work on depth of sand etc.

North: Very good shape.

South: Good shape some bare spots showing in fairways.

Riverview: Good shape, the work around the greens have shown much improvement. Posting of scores on men's day has improved.

Lakes West: Very good shape.

Lakes East: Course is in relatively good shape.

Willow Creek: No Report. Willow Brook: No Report

Quail Run: Coming along couple of rough spots.

Next Meeting:

February 8, 2018 Tallisman Hall 3:00 PM

Meeting Adjourned at 3:26 PM

Respectfully Submitted

Rich Lybolt Secretary